
Minister Dacic talked with his counterparts from Zambia, Angola and African Union officials on the promotion of bilateral relations
Tuesday, 27 January 2015.

First Deputy Prime Minister and Minister of Foreign Affairs Ivica Dacic met today with the
Deputy Chairperson of the Secretariat of the African Union Erastus Mwencha, Minister of
Foreign Affairs of Zambia Harry Kalaba and Minister of Foreign Affairs of Angola Georges
Rebelo Pinto Chicoti.
  
Readiness for the promotion of overall relations both with the African Union as a whole and with
its member states was emphasized in the talks. Plans for further development of the economic
and military cooperation were underlined in particular, as well as cooperation in the field of
education.
The principled position concerning non-recognition of the unilateral declaration of independence
of Kosovo and Metohija was reiterated during the talks.
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